
To Our Valued Customers, 

 

Over the last month or so, we have come to realize that when the weather is nice, 

Fridays and Saturdays are a time for making memories at the cottage with friends 

and family.  We completely understand that after so many restrictions over the 

last 2 years, people want to be out and about.  Minden is a beautiful community 

with so many outdoor activities to enjoy. 

That being said, we feel that opening only to have no traffic is not the best use of 

our resources.  Because of this, we have made the business decision that our 

hours for the summer will be as follows.  Please note that if it is raining Friday or 

Saturday we will be open. 

Sunday & Monday: CLOSED 

Tuesday – Friday:  10am – 3pm 

*** Friday evening and Saturdays, we will be available for birthdays 

and event reservations*** 

CALL & CHECK AVAILABILITY: 705-286-3900 

Thank you for your understanding, 


